Congratulations! Miftahul H. Fendiyanto as awardee of
The GPGR4 Travel Scholarship

[x] Congratulations. Miftahul Huda Fendiyanto (PMDSU awardee, Studi Program of Plant
Biology ) as the sole awardee of The GPGR4 Travel Scholarship in ASEAN countries.
The GPGR is the 4th International Symposium on Genomics of Plant Genetic Resources
to be held in Giessen, Germany in September 2017. In the symposium, he will have the

opportunity to discuss with invited speakers who are world's leading plant genomic
scientists. Congratulations!



